From: Ficks, Ben

To: Anzalone, Reed

Cc: Gavrilas, Mirela; McCurry, Katie; Kock, Andrea; King, Mike; Johnson, Cherish; Bowlin, Elizabeth; Veil, Andrea;
Taylor, Robert

Subject: Thank you for serving as a speaker during the RIC panel on Be riskSMART: Real Examples and Real Impacts

Date: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 8:51:50 AM

Mr. Anzalone:

Thank you for presenting at the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC'’s)
34t Regulatory Information Conference (RIC), held March 8-10, 2022.

In keeping with the theme “Preparing for Tomorrow,” we leveraged the use of virtual
conference technology for attendee participation in the 2022 RIC. Initial feedback indicates
that we were successful at digitally recreating the conference experience while sustaining
our primary goal of providing all attendees with important and relevant information specific
to the NRC’s safety and security mission. The 2022 virtual RIC had the largest digital
footprint of any RIC, with registrations from over 50 countries!

We want to thank you personally for presenting as a speaker during the “Be riskSMART:
Real Examples and Real Impacts” session. Your expertise on the topic was both
interesting and informative and helped to stimulate a thought-provoking dialogue. Your
knowledge of the Be riskSMART framework as one of the core team members and
examples of applying the Be riskSMART framework to advance reactor safety was critical
to our success.

The RIC offered so many insightful sessions, making it difficult to choose which ones to
watch in real time! To mitigate this issue, we video-recorded all sessions. At this time, the
remarks from the opening session, Commissioner plenary sessions, Executive Director for
Operations’ session, special guest speaker sessions, and special plenary sessions can be
viewed at https://video.nrc.gov/. The technical sessions will follow in the upcoming days,
and all video recordings along with transcripts will be made available on the program
agenda page of the NRC’s public RIC Web site within the next 30 days.

We hope you enjoyed the 2022 virtual RIC and ask you to share your experience and
insights so we can continue to enhance future RIC programs. Your_feedback is important
so we can continuously improve your overall conference experience, so please take a
moment to provide your insights at the link above.

We thank you for your participation, and we hope you will join us next year for the NRC'’s

35" RIC, scheduled for March 14—-16, 2023.
Sincerely,
Ben Ficks

Session Chair
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